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I strongly oppose Senate Bill 210 which would repeal our vote-by-mail system.  

 

Vote-by-mail is the best voting system. It has been proven secure, it has a paper trail, 

it is not subject to hacking. It allows all citizens to participate, not limited or impacted 

by their work schedule, health condition, family situation, lack of transportation, or 

inclement weather. Also a great benefit is people have time research and educate 

about all the candidates and issues on the ballot while they pick their choice , so we 

can be responsible citizens.  

 

Vote-by-mail system has served Oregon well, a proven winner for very high voter 

participation rate, a shining example for the rest of the country to follow for a stronger 

democray. It is critical that Oregon retains this excellent vote-by-mail system. To 

repeal it is unthinkable. Please vote no on SB210. 

 


